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17th Decr 5.

Sir,

With reference to my letter

to you of the 17th Ultimo in reply

to yours of the 17th of September

last relative to the desire of the

Chief of the River La Sine Band,

Treaty No. 3, to have his Reserve.

surveyed according to the sketches

forwarded under cover of your letter

of the 18th of October previous, I have

now to inform you that I am

advised by the Department of the

Interior that shere is no immediate

prospect of any survey being unders

taken by that Department

in

E. McColl, Esq

Iapt. of Indian Agencies.

Winnipeg
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